
URGENT! 
6

th
 Grade Parents! 

 
 

6th Grade Parents:  We will need your child’s BABY PICTURE by April 15th! 

 

 Pictures can be in either digital format or hard copy. Digital would be the 
preferred method but I know that is not always possible especially with 
the older pictures.  Please send photos in an envelope marked PTA 
Yearbook.   

 Photocopied or home printed pictures do not translate well. 
o Digital photos can be uploaded to the 6th Grade Baby Pictures file on: 

community.lifetouch.com Community Image Upload Site Access Code: 
WCVYIX    

o Once registered, you will receive an email from Lifetouch with an 
activation link. You must click the activation link before you can log 
into the Lifetouch Community Image Upload site. 

 Enter a description for each image so the yearbook staff can easily identify what is happening in the 
photo. 

 

PLEASE submit photos by April 15, 2014 
 

o TheFinal Yearbook is Due on April 21, so we need your baby picture by April 15th in order 

to make our deadline! 

o Yearbook Questions: Laurie Mannon  lmannon32@comcast.net 908-689-8520 (home) 

o 6th grade pages or picture questions: Bernadette Leiby at ben44ny@yahoo.com 908-835-

2698 (home) 

Also, time is running out to order your yearbook 

for your 6th Grader. 

Make sure your student doesn’t miss out on this opportunity! To order a yearbook(s) for your 

student(s), please complete and return the Yearbook Order Form, or go online to 

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com and use ID CODE 10805814. But act fast, the deadline to order is 

APRIL 4.  Deadline has been extended to April 14. 

 

Thank you, 

The Yearbook Committee 
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